

LKPD *Descriptive Text*



NAMA ANGGOTA KELOMPOK

1. _____

2. _____

3. _____

4. _____

5. _____

Guess the place!



.....



.....



.....



.....

Please watching this video!

(<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MX53ZXgCEas>)



Please discuss with your partner the questions below!

- What is the video about?
- Mention three points that you get from the video!
- The height of Mount Agung is meters above sea level.
- How is the condition on the summit of Mount Agung?
- When did the most recent eruption of Mount Agung occur?
- Why do visitors from all over the world come to Mount Agung?



Descriptive Text

Definition

Descriptive Text is a text which says what a person or a thing is like. Its purpose is to describe and reveal a particular person, place, or thing.

Purpose

To describe a particular person, thing or place.

Generic Structure

- Identification: introduction of a person, a place, an animal or an object that will be described.
- Description: a description of an object mentioned in identification.

Language Features

- Specific participant
- The use of the adjective to clarify the noun.
- The use of simple present tense.
- Action verbs



C. Make a group of five, then try to analyze the text given!

Losari Beach is a beautiful beach and located on the edge city of Makassar. It is located only about 3 km from the center of Makassar (Karebosi Park). The beach used to be the longest caf in Asia because many cafes stand along the beach, but now the cafes are located in a special place so it does not spread along the coast. The charm of the beach is mainly seen in the evening when the sunset stands out. This is a major attraction for people coming to Losari Beach.

Every evening hundreds of people come to witness the panorama of red as the sun disappears into the ocean, so do not miss the sunset at the Losari beach. If the sky is sunny, the scenery is perfect. Because of its location in a bay, the water of Losari is as often quiet as usual as pool water.

Losari is the waterfront of Makassar. The length of the beach is approximately one kilometer and it is a public space that can be accessed by anyone. On this beach, there is a park called the Pelataran Bahari (Marine Park), with a semicircular area of nearly one hectare. This place is a plaza with a clean floor for children to play and run around, while parents and teens sit on concrete benches to enjoy the sea breeze. From this place, you are also free to view out to the sea and watch the sunset slowly turn reddish in the line of the horizon. The reflected light also creates a sheen on the surface of seawater.

The Pelataran Bahari also serves as the stadium of open water to watch the coastal waters in front of Losari beach. This coastal water is often used as a racecourse jet ski, boat races, and traditional boat jolloro painting, or become a transit point of rely of Sandeq traditional sailboats and yachts.

In Losari there are also a few hotels. Some of them qualified as a three-star hotel. The hotel offers panoramic beauty of the sea with luxury service treat all of the hotels located in Jalan Penghibur.

Please discuss the questions below and present to other grup!

1. What is the main idea of each paragraph?

Jawaban:

Paragraph 1: -----

Paragraph 2: -----

Paragraph 3: -----

Paragraph 4: -----

Paragraph 5: -----

2. How many hotels does the writer mention?

3. Where is Losari beach located?

4. Mention some facilities that we can find in Losari Beach!

5. Write two sentences in using simple present tense in the text above!

Write your feeling about this activity!

THANKS

